
 

EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH                                              JANUARY 2017 

 

The Commission is pleased to honor Marlon Dionko as their January 2017 Employee of the Month for 

his dedication and support to the Fair Hearing Office. 

 

Marlon is a 1404 clerk.  He has been in the Fair Hearing Office since March 2015.  From his first day in 

this position, he has been a tremendous asset to the team.  The office has a very high phone call 

volume and Marlon is always incredibly patient with the clients that call with concerns relative to their 

benefits.  He always treats clients with respect and is helpful to them, explaining their rights and 

answering questions relative to their scheduled hearings. 

 

Recently, the Fair Hearing Office Program Analyst was out on leave for a two month period.  Without 

hesitation, Marlon stepped up his responsibilities insuring that Fair Hearings continued to be scheduled 

in a timely manner and the needs of clients were met.  Marlon’s commitment to being a team player 

provided a seamless transition. 

  

 We thank you, Marlon.  Your efforts are highly valued and greatly appreciated.  It is with gratitude and 

great pride that we present you as the Human Services Commission’s January 2017 Employee of the 

Month. 

 

                                                              ######### 

 

Mr. Rhorer would you like to comment? 


